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April 21, 2021 

Important notice from the Department of Developmental Services about 

In-Person Visits to Individuals in Care Facilities 

What to Know 

Everyone who lives in a licensed care facility needs to keep 
following COVID-19 safety practices when having in-person 
visits with friends and family.  

What’s Changing 

There are lots of different rules to keep people safe from 
COVID-19 during in-person visits. The rules can be 
different depending on where you live.  Your regional center 
will work with you, your service providers, and your visitors 
to make sure all in-person visits follow the correct COVID-
19 safety rules. 

Questions? 

Please contact your local regional center.  If they cannot 
help you, please email DDSC19@dds.ca.gov. 

Learn More 

You can read the full DDS Directive on Visits to Individuals 
Residing in Licensed Care Facilities. Visit the DDS website 
for more COVID-19 information.
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